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Dear Parents, 

K.A.F.K.A.H. SHOE BOX APPEAL 

 
The school is once again supporting the K.A.F.K.A.H. (Kids Acting For Kids Abroad @ Home) shoe 
box appeal for needy children in Kosovo, whose lives are still being disrupted following the war in the 
region.  The school normally does very well, sending in the region of 90 – 100 boxes every year. 
 
The children in P4-7 have been asked to fill a shoe box either on their own or with a 
friend/brother/sister and hand it in to school by Monday, 12

th
 December.  If people are unable to fill a 

complete box, they can bring a few items in a carrier bag – or even a single item. 
 
The box should be gift wrapped for Christmas with the box and the lid wrapped separately. To help 
with transport costs, participants can attach £2 to the box if they so wish. 
 

What can you put in your box? 

 
Pens, pencils, sharpeners (we get very few of these), rubbers, rulers, notepads, colouring items.  

Toiletries (we get lots of toothbrushes but not much toothpaste), jewellery, hair/nail products. New 
underwear, socks, hats, gloves – please do not include used clothes.  C.D.’s, toys, small cuddly toys, 
games, sweets (be sure they are well in date – non chocolate is best), fun knick knacks! Kids’ stuff!?  
 
Indicate on the box whether it is for a boy or girl and the age of the intended recipient (don’t forget 
teenagers). Age ranges are: baby, 2-4, 5-7, 8-10, 10-12, 12-14, teen 
 
Have fun collecting and putting together your box.  I’m sure your efforts will be much appreciated by 
the children and young people of Kosovo who may receive little else this Christmas. Thank you in 
advance for your efforts. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
R McCartney 
Acting Head Teacher  
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